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A Message from Principal Brown 

Good Morning Falcon Families! 

 

We are holding Parent/Teacher Conferences the week of February 3rd - 7th. If you have 

not yet scheduled your conference with your child’s teacher, please contact them right 

away to schedule a time. It is important that our teachers have an opportunity to meet with 

you and discuss your child’s academic progress. We will also host our Book Fair during 

this week! 

 

We are now hiring! We have an immediate opening for a Special Education Resource 

Paraprofessional. If you are interested, or know someone who is interested, you can apply 

HERE.   

 

Did you know that each year you can donate up to $400 to the school of your choice and 

receive that tax credit back, dollar-for-dollar, in your annual tax returns? Tax credit 

donations support our before and after school extracurricular clubs, fine arts, and 

tutoring. You can make your donation online at Dysart.org/TaxCredit.   

 

Sincerely, 

Principal Brown 
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We Want You…To Be At School! 
Western Peaks has made it into the Sweet 16 for Dysart’s Attendance Matters Madness 
Playoffs!! Our goal is to continue to improve our overall daily attendance percentage for 
students week after week for this month! Let’s get into the championship bracket, 
Falcons!!  
A simple way to help your child be more successful in school is to make sure they have 
good attendance at school. Attending school regularly helps to build confidence and 
develop vital life skills! School is the key to future success!  
 

 


